
Student Government 
Each cohort will elect a Student Representative, and Alternate Student Representative, and a Class Historian during 
the second term of the program. To be eligible for office, the student must be in good standing with no prior 
disciplinary action. 

Student Representative: this student will represent the cohort at faculty meetings. They will provide a student 
perspective on issues discussed in the meetings and will communicate back to their cohort information they learned 
in the meetings. 

Alternate Student Representative: this student will represent the cohort at faculty meetings if the Student 
Representative is unable to attend. This student will become the Student Representative if the office is vacated. 

Class Historian: this student will gather pictures and media throughout the program to be used at commencement 
and pinning. 

These offices will be recognized at the pinning ceremony. 
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